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Grant for Reimbursement of On-site Septic Damaged by the 2020 Wildfires

This program is a collaboration between the Mid-Willamette Valley Council of Governments
(MWVCOG) and the Marion County Building Inspection. Grants are available to reimburse
property owners for completed work repairing or replacing residential septic systems performed
due to the 2020 Beachie Creek and Lionshead Fires. Grants will be available until the total
funding is allocated. Marion County is implementing the grant program with funds from the
American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) by way of Business Oregon. MWVCOG funding is provided
through Oregon DEQ from ARPA.

For more information download the brochure or apply for a grant, either online via the link
below, or by downloading the Application.

Supporting Documents

Residential Wildfire Septic Recovery Joint Grant Flyer 1 MB

Septic Grant Application 424.48 KB

Related Links

Apply for a Grant

https://www.mwvcog.org/home-page/page/grant-reimbursement-site-septic-damaged-2020-wildfires
https://www.mwvcog.org/home-page/page/grant-reimbursement-site-septic-damaged-2020-wildfires
https://www.mwvcog.org/media/3061
https://www.mwvcog.org/media/3066
https://mwvcogform.wufoo.com/forms/m50e6k6012phxy/

